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Welcome and Introduction by Anushia 

 

 

 

 

 



Lambeth Together starts 2022 with a pledge to improve health and wellbeing for all 
Leaders of Lambeth’s health organisations have made a pledge which describes the work of 
the Lambeth Together Care Partnership to improve health and care and reduce health 
inequalities in the borough 
 

Leaders of Lambeth’s NHS, council and voluntary and community organisations have 
recorded a video of their pledge which describes how they will work as the Lambeth 
Together Care Partnership to improve health and care and reduce health inequalities in the 
borough. This comes at a time when partners are preparing for new formalised 
arrangements in line with the Government’s Health and Care Bill to build better joined up 
systems around health and care. Watch their pledge here. 
From 1 January 2022, the Lambeth Together Care Partnership began to operate in shadow 
form, in anticipation of the legislation placing integrated care systems on a statutory footing 
in the summer of 2022. The new arrangements will improve the borough’s shared planning 
and delivery of services, as one of six place-based partnerships of south east London’s 
developing integrated care system. The Lambeth Together Care Partnership will have 
responsibility for delivering a new Lambeth Together Health & Wellbeing Strategy and the 
borough’s Health & Care Plan. 
 

About the Public Forum 

Lambeth Together Board members want to know what matters to Lambeth people to help 
them plan health and care services. 

The Lambeth Together Public Forum is an informal meeting for people and groups 
interested in health and care to: 

•  Meet local decision makers 

•  Ask questions 

•  Share what matters to you and your community 

•  Influence plans for health and care in Lambeth 

We want to hear from all different communities. So whether you’re a volunteer or a faith 
leader, from a patient or carer group, a tenant or youth forum – if you’re studying, working 
or living in Lambeth you’re welcome to drop in. 

NHS Reform 

In February 2021, the Conservative government published Integration and Innovation: 

Working Together to Improve Health and Social Care for All. The white paper set out the 

key elements of a health and care bill, the most significant legislative reform to the NHS 

since the Coalition Government published the Health and Social Care Act 2012.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/working-together-to-improve-health-and-social-care-for-all/integration-and-innovation-working-together-to-improve-health-and-social-care-for-all-html-version
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xRjzZWiyhK8%5d
https://lambethtogether.net/about-us/our-leadership-team/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/working-together-to-improve-health-and-social-care-for-all/integration-and-innovation-working-together-to-improve-health-and-social-care-for-all-html-version
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/working-together-to-improve-health-and-social-care-for-all/integration-and-innovation-working-together-to-improve-health-and-social-care-for-all-html-version


The government’s reforms outline a move away from key tenets of the Health and Social 

Care Act 2012, most notably reducing the emphasis on competitive tendering and 

outsourcing of healthcare services in favour of embracing collaboration and partnership 

working.  

 

 

 

 

Mosaic Clubhouse and the Lambeth Alliance shortlisted for HSJ Award 
 

Mosaic Clubhouse and the Lambeth Living Well Network Alliance are delighted to announce 
that they have been shortlisted for the Best Mental Health Partnership with the NHS category 
at the HSJ Partnership Awards 2022, recognising their outstanding contribution to healthcare 
in what has been an exceptional and challenging period across the sector. The Lambeth Living 
Well Network Alliance brings together member organisations: South London and Maudsley 
NHS Foundation Trust, Lambeth Council, Certitude and Thames Reach, along with health and 
social care commissioners to deliver a transformation in the way people in Lambeth recover 
from mental ill health and stay well. 

Anushia thanked everyone for attending the meeting.  

https://www.nhsconfed.org/publications/health-and-care-bill-five-influencing-successes
https://www.nhsconfed.org/publications/health-and-care-bill-five-influencing-successes
https://www.nhsconfed.org/publications/health-and-care-bill
https://www.nhsconfed.org/publications/health-and-care-bill
https://www.nhsconfed.org/publications/health-and-care-bill-five-influencing-successes

